Henderson County Board of Education:

The HCHS Boys Varsity Soccer Team is scheduled to play at Iroquois High School
(Louisville) and at Ryle High School this season. Both games are going to be played on
Saturday, September 8", 2012.

I would like to formally request permission for the HCHS Boys Varsity Soccer Team to

stay overnight in Louisville on Saturday, September 7" and return to Henderson on
Sunday. September 9", 2012.

Sincerely,
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Benson D. Pryor

HCHS Boys Soccer, Head Coach
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Dear Ms. Tomblin,

Per our conversations | am submitting a request for an overnight trip for our Lady
Colonels varsity soccer team.

This trip is necessary due to our being invited to play in the Lady Marshalls annual
soccer

tournament in Gilbertsville KY, August 31-September 1st. We play a soccer match
Friday night,

Saturday morning and Saturday afternoon.

We have reserved 10 rooms at the Murray KY Hampton Inn for our overnight stay. We
have four rooms for our four coaches,
one room for our bus driver, and five rooms for our 20 varsity players (four to a room).

Our soccer booster club will reimburse the school for the costs of the hotel rooms.
Coaches and chaperones attending -

Doc DeWitt - head coach

Ryan Scott - assistant coach and teacher with his wife Laura a school employee
Greg Poole - volunteer assistant coach with his wife Christy, a teacher at Holy Name
School

Derek Rickard - volunteer assistant coach with his wife Mary, a high school nurses
office employee

Sincerely,

Dwayne Doc DeWitt
Head Coach - Lady Colonels Soccer



